
03/08/2020 

Good Afternoon, 

Governor Lamont has confirmed the first presumptive positive test for COVID-19 in Connecticut.  The 

patient is a Wilton resident, who most likely became infected during a trip to California. We urge anyone 

who has travelled to areas with confirmed cases of COVID-19, whether in the US or internationally, to 

self-isolate for a period of 14 days. This is the most effective way to stop the spread of COVID-19. Should 

you begin to experience any of the following symptoms; Fever of 100.4 or higher, a cough or shortness 

of breath, call your healthcare provider immediately for further guidance.  Frequent washing of your 

hands and sound hygiene will help reduce your chances of falling ill.  As more information comes 

available and conditions change we will update you all accordingly. 


